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Mr. W. L. Clark 
Assistant Director 
Employee Relations 
Campus Mail · 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

January 21, 1979. 

RE: Your letter dated January 18, 1979. 

, es 

For the information you requested please see the attached letter 

dated January 19, 1979. It is understood that I will be paid by the Union 

as this is currently the case until my leave of absence is completed. 
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Sincerely, 

-JL,fdfdtt J1/ c&) t "-
Mi che 11 e McCaughran 
Union Co-ordinator 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-2308 


